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KANO STATE POLYTECHNIC 

PMB 3401, BUK ROAD, GADON KAYA, KANO 

ADDENDUM KANO STATE POLYTECHNIC 

 

You may wish to refer to the Kano State Polytechnics Advertisement Published in the 
Nation and Blueprint Newspapers April 30, 2020, as well as in the Federal Tenders 
Journal May 4, 2020, in respect of Invitation for the Technical and Financial Bids opening 
for the 2016-2019 TETFUND INTERVENTION in ICT Support Projects. 

The Kano State Polytechnic wishes to inform interested bidders and the public that the 
submission deadline has been extended to 12:00pm on Monday, 10 August, 2020. 

The technical bid opening will take place immediately after the deadline for submission 
at 12:00pm on Monday, 10 August, 2020. Bids opening will be in Time with CoVID19 
Guidelines. Standard Bidding Documents can also be collected in Soft copies. 

All other information in the earlier advertisement published in the Federal Tenders Journal 
of Monday 4 May 2020. The Blueprints and The Nation Newspaper of Monday, April 30, 
2020 remains valid. 

Please kindly take note. 
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